Dear NCCC

Written by Administrator
Friday, 15 April 2011 16:07 -

I'd like to extend my deepest gratitude to you for listening and taking swift actions on my
complaint against maxis. Apparently, the complaint has gone up to the management level, and
they're refunding me! :) thanks to you....thanks a lot.

As a consumer, now i know i can fight for my right...again, thanks to you NCCC :)

best regards
ZITA, BDR. BARU BANGI




